
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership Update - Request to Chief 
Officer, Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership.  
 
7  There was submitted a report by the Chief Officer, Glasgow City Health and 
Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP), advising of an update on health improvement 
within the north west of the city advising  
 
(1)  that Glasgow City Child & Youth Health Improvement Team had released its 
 Annual Report for 2024/25, which could be accessed at   
 Glasgow City Youth Health Improvement annual report 2024/25  
 
(2)  of the work by the Glasgow City Alcohol and Drug Partnership Prevention and 
 Education Group and information could be accessed on its annual report 
 2024/25 at https://www.stor.scot.nhs.uk/handle/11289/580432;  
 
(3) of the Family Wellbeing Hub which provided support to parents/carers of 
 children aged between 5-26 years of age, as detailed in the report;  
 
(4)  of the links to Public Protection Bulletin, GCHSCP Matters Briefing, the 
 Training Calendar, Cost of Living Guide and Youth Health Service and Quit 
 your way, as detailed in the report; and  
 
(5) that the HENRY programme continued to be delivered in the north west of the 
 city, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; 
 
(b)  thanked S Haq and requested that information on the funding for the Marie 
 Trust kitchen be brought to a future meeting; and 
 
(c) requested ward specific information, including statistics, for the next meeting. 
 
 

https://www.stor.scot.nhs.uk/entities/publication/ae8aa397-9f68-400b-872b-45b755fe69c5
https://www.stor.scot.nhs.uk/handle/11289/580432

